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On the occasion of North Korea Freedom Week, we must not forget the millions
of North Koreans who continue to suffer under one of the most repressive and
abusive governments in the world. For more than 60 years the people of North
Korea have faced egregious human rights violations in virtually every aspect
of life. In addition to the roughly 100,000 individuals, including children
and family members of the accused, who suffer in political prison camps,
North Koreans face an almost complete denial of fundamental freedoms by their
government. Those trying to flee this oppressive environment, if caught, are
often tortured or killed.

We remain gravely concerned and deeply troubled by these abuses. In tandem
with the maximum pressure campaign, we will continue to press for
accountability for those responsible. We are also going to continue our
efforts to increase the flow of independent information into, out of, and
within this isolated state to present everyday North Koreans with a more
realistic picture of the outside world.
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